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Sensitive: Legal 

NSW Police Force 
3 October 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Summons No. NSWPF190 

We refer to: 
a) summons No. NSWPF190, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) 

dated 26 September 2023 (Summons), with a return date of 27 September 2023; and 
b) our recent correspondence in respect of the Summons. 

Following the additional searches previously advised, we are instructed that no documents 
responsive to the Summons have been identified. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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